
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Please accept this letter as an invitation to meet each of your child's teachers this Wednesday (9/23) from the comfort of 

your home during VIRTUAL Back To School Night. The evening has been planned to be similar to your child's virtual 

classroom experience. Below please find the necessary information to help you plan for a productive and enjoyable 

experience. Back To School Night will begin at 5:00 PM, and each block will be no more than 10 minutes. A schedule for 

the evening is attached.  

 

There will be two options for you to participate in our Virtual Back To School Night.  

 

Option 1: You must have a GMAIL account to follow this option. Classroom teachers will email you on Tuesday 

afternoon the Google Meet link information. On Wednesday evening, you will follow the Google Meet link from your 

email. You will be prompted to sign in to your GMAIL account and request to join the meeting. Teachers will be notified 

of your request and invite you to the Virtual Back To School Night.  

 

Option 2: You can use your child's Chromebook for our BTSN event and use their login information to access Back To 

School Night.   

If you don't have a Google account, and you'd like to create an account, here is a link to show you 

how:  https://support.google.com/accounts/answer/27441?hl=en"  

 You should receive an email from each classroom teacher inviting you to Back To School Night with the Google 

Meet link.  

 Please use the attached document: What is My Back To School Night Schedule? for the schedule for the 

evening.  

 Emails will be sent no later than 7:00 PM on Tuesday, September 22.  

 If you have any questions regarding the status of Google Meet invitations on Wednesday, September 23, before 

5:00 PM, please contact the respective teacher via email. 

 After Back To School Night, each teacher will email the Back To School Night presentation to parents.  

 

Please join each Google Meet a few minutes early. To avoid distractions, please keep your microphone muted and utilize 

the 'Chat" feature as much as possible. Virtual meetings are intended for the recipient of the invitation only. Please do not 

share the invitation, and only attend the meetings in which you were invited. These guidelines are intended to maximize 

the time you have with your child's teachers. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with these requests. 

 

Sincerely,   

Eder Joseph, Principal 

https://support.google.com/accounts/answer/27441?hl=en

